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Bowden, Anissa

From: Schopieray, Christine
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 9:17 AM
To: Bowden, Anissa; Beaudry, Jacqueline
Subject: FW: Resignation from Human Rights Commission

Please note the resignation of Luay Shalabi from the Human Rights Commission in the email below. 
 
Christine Schopieray 
Executive Administrative Assistant  
Mayor's Office 
City of Ann Arbor 
734‐794‐6161 ext. 41602 
 
From: Luay Shalabi [mailto:shalabil@gee‐edu.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2018 7:58 PM 
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Leslie Krauz Stambaugh <leslie@lesliestambaugh.com> 
Subject: Resignation from Human Rights Commission 

 

Dear Mayor Taylor, 

  

I would like to thank you for your trust in me and providing me with this great opportunity to serve on 
the Human Rights Commission. 

I have had the pleasure of working with a spectacular group of dedicated commissioners under the 
leadership of Ms.Stambough. I learned so much about their noble mission and the hard work they all 
do to serve the citizens of Ann Arbor. I have been very grateful for this opportunity. However, I do 
regret to inform you that I will no longer be able to continue due to major changes in my job 
responsibilities at Central Academy and the other eleven campuses affiliated.  

  

Most of my commitments and meetings are after school and that makes it very difficult for me to make 
it to the meetings and to be prepared prior to the monthly meetings. I sincerely apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. This was certainly not an easy decision but I have no choice at this 
time. 

  

My resignation does not mean that I am out of reach for any assistance that I can do for you or the 
commissioners. I would be glad to help however I can. 

  



2

Once again, thank you so much for your trust in me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Luay Shalabi 

  

--  

Dr. Luay Shalabi 
Principal  
2459 S. Industrial Hwy 
Ann Arbor, MI 48108 
734-822-1100 

 
Central Academy Staff 


